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Media Release: February 24, 2021 
One shooting suspect arrested, one still at large 

 
Detectives are searching for 29-year-old Patrick Diaz for his suspected involvement in the 
January 13, 2021 shooting at the 2500 Blk of Soquel Drive near Winkle Ave. Diaz has been 
identified as a suspect and there is a warrant for his arrest. 
  
Detectives have already arrested Daniel Tostado with the help of Watsonville Police on the 900 
Blk of Freedom Blvd without incident for his involvement in the shooting.  
  
Detectives recently developed information on a third suspect involved who has been identified 
and is currently in custody for unrelated matters. The victim of the shooting is expected to 
survive. 
  
Anyone with information regarding the shooting or with information on the whereabouts of Diaz 
is urged to call 831-471-1121 and reference case #2100345. 
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